
 June 2023 

 Dear Parents, 

 We are very excited to meet the upcoming third grade 
 students in September! Summer is a great time to spend 
 with a pleasure book. We would like to remind you that the 
 students should continue reading for at least 15-20 
 minutes per night over the summer. Please make sure that 
 your child is reading a book on their reading level. A list of 
 books organized by level is attached  here  for your 
 reference. Children who read a book on their level multiple 
 times a week will not only become more confident readers, 
 but will also have an easier time generalizing the skills 
 taught in the classroom. Thank you for your help and 
 continued support. Have a restful summer vacation! 

 Sincerely, 

 The Third Grade Teachers 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eFy6xdN87-PF93XuE1qKTCJIRbJk0ehu/view?usp=sharing

